
Temple Shaari Emeth 

Sisterhood Meeting 

Thursday, January 11, 2024/7:00 p.m. at Bad Hat in Marlboro, NJ 

Attendees: 

Brooke Baron   Stacy Goto 

Tracy Beck   Felice Hyman 

Shari Canell   Angela Mills 

Jennifer Fessler  Debbie Thalor 

Barbara Goldenberg 

 

 

1. The Challah Bake will be on Thursday, January 25, 2024. Attendees should arrive by 

6:30 p.m., but the event begins at 7:00 p.m. Ingredient set up/measurements will be on 

Sunday, January 21, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. Brooke will order food. Jen will email Stuart to 

help get the room set up. Need volunteers the day of the event. The room set up will 

include six-eight round tables plus chairs. Also, cocktail tables for eating during break 

and two long tables to place the food. In addition, will need a microphone. Registration is 

still open. 

2. The Purim Carnival Plan will be held on Sunday, March 17, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. for 

special needs children and then from 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. for the community. Set up will 

be Saturday, March 16, 2024 after morning services. Howie Gandelman might help run 

it. Linda Kubit will organize the tickets. We’ll need to create a SignUp Genius for this 

event. Marking materials have already begun and will be sent out after the Challah Bake. 

3. The Murder Mystery will be held Saturday, March 23, 2024. Brooke will put-together a 

planning committee in the next week. Zoom meeting will be on Wednesday, January 17, 

2024 at 8:00 p.m. 

4. The Intergenerational Seder will be held Thursday, April 18, 2024. We will have a Kugel 

Cook-off and will be creating a cook-book. 

5. The Sisterhood Shabbat will be held in May 2024. Alissa Shaw is working on redoing the 

service. 

6. Looking into holding a Ladies’ Night Out. TBD. 

7. The End of the Year Dinner will be held Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at the Temple. 

Exploring it to be catered; held from 6-8 p.m., and have Israeli dancing and food.  

8. At the next meeting, we’ll discuss hosting an event with the Men’s Club, i.e. Escape 

Room. 

9. Looking into having Mah Jongg again. Also, possible Games Night. Shari might 

coordinate Canasta. Brooke will look into Bunco in May. 

10. The next few Sisterhood meetings will take place as follows: 

Monday, February 12, 2024 7:00 p.m./Location TBD (This is a change from previous 

minutes.) 

Monday, March 11, 2024: 7:00 p.m. (location TBD) 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024: 6:30 p.m. via Zoom. 

Sunday, May 19, 2024: 7:00 p.m. via Zoom. 

 

 


